CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

WWW.Manitowoc.org

May 25, 2016
TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Request for No Access Agreements

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the May 25, 2016 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board reviewed the
request for No Access Agreements for 714 Pine St., 710 Pine St., 708 Pine St., 1004
Lincoln Blvd. and 711 Waldo Blvd. for alley resurfacing.

The Board unanimously recommended to approve entering into the No Access
Agreements.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON
Secretary Board of Public Works
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Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, Wi 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - jhudon@manitowoc.org

§



